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Coordinated community response (CCR) is an approach to ensure effective implementation of 
legislation on violence against women, focusing on victim safety and offender accountability and 
coordination and involvement of all relevant stakeholders. Since it was first developed in Duluth, 
Minnesota, it has inspired different types of interagency collaboration around the world and has 
received international recognition, most notably the 2014 Future Policy Award. In this session, 
representatives of The Advocates for Human Rights, the World Future Council and the founders of 
the “Duluth Model” of CCR will present the history and theory of this approach, their core principles, 
effective models from around the world and the key elements that have made these responses 
effective. 
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